
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 
General Assembly 

Richmond 
 
May 31, 2022 
 
Senator Tim Kaine 
231 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Senator Mark Warner 
703 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senators Kaine and Warner,  
Thank you for diligently representing Virginia’s interests at the federal level, and for 
being allies on climate and energy issues, complementing work we have done at the 
state level through the Virginia Clean Economy Act. We know how crucial your leadership is in 
achieving a federal climate budget reconciliation package that works for Virginia.  
We appreciate your fighting for strong federal investment in the clean energy economy in order 
to reach net zero carbon emissions by 2050. These investments support high-quality jobs while 
accomplishing our climate goals. The inclusion of robust clean technology 
manufacturing provisions secures and creates good domestic manufacturing jobs and makes our 
country more energy independent.  
Thank you for also driving towards a reconciliation package that supports workers and enables 
good middle class jobs. Prioritizing and targeting federal resources to workers and communities 
in places impacted by this shift, like Southwest Virginia, is a deliberate choice. We hope that the 
budget reconciliation package includes major investments in workers and communities 
experiencing the economic impacts of energy transition.  



 

 

These federal investments guarantee the continued growth of the renewable energy and clean 
manufacturing sectors in Virginia. Last year’s infrastructure bill was a great start, but not the 
end, of what Virginia needs.  
We know that you have been champions of these efforts thus far. We hope that Congress acts 
boldly and invests in America to build a clean, prosperous, and equitable economy, and avert the 
worst impacts of climate change. We appreciate your leadership in enacting the $555 billion 
climate and clean energy reconciliation package that would do so much to help the 
Commonwealth in terms of energy security and jobs. This investment shows that Virginia is 
ready to take the next steps into our future by supporting clean energy and strong middle-class 
jobs that help our community prosper.  
We are grateful for the herculean efforts you have made to take urgently-needed action on 
climate change. Thank you for being staunch champions of climate action in Washington, as well 
as your efforts traveling around our commonwealth to promote clean energy. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dawn M. Adams 
Virginia House of Delegates  
68th District 
 

 
George L. Barker 
Virginia State Senate 
39th District 

 
John J. Bell 
Virginia State Senate 
13th District 
 

 
Elizabeth Bennett-Parker 
Virginia House of Delegates 
45th District 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Jeff M. Bourne 
Virginia House of Delegates 
71st District 

 
David Bulova 
Virginia House of Delegates 
37th District 

 
Kelly Convirs-Fowler 
Virginia House of Delegates 
21st District 
 
 



 

 

 
Creigh Deeds 
Virginia State Senate 
25th District 

 
John S. Edwards 
Virginia State Senate 
21st District 

 
Barbara Favola 
Virginia State Senate 
31st District 

 
Jackie Hope Glass 
Virginia House of Delegates 
89th District 

 
Wendy Gooditis 
Virginia House of Delegates 
10th District 
 
 

 
Elizabeth Guzman 
Virginia House of Delegates 
31st District 

 
Ghazala F. Hashmi, PhD 
Virginia State Senate 
10th District 
 

 
Dan Helmer 
Virginia House of Delegates 
40th District 
 

 
Patrick A.Hope 
Virginia House of Delegates 
47th District 
 

 
Sally Hudson 
Virginia House of Delegates 
57th District 
 



 

 

 
Mark Keam 
Virginia House of Delegates 
35th District 

 
Kay Kory 
Virginia House of Delegates 
38th District 

 
 
Paul Krizek  
Virginia House of Delegates 
44th District 

 
Senator Lynwood Lewis 
Virginia State Senate 
6th District 

 
Alfonso Lopez 
Virginia House of Delegates 
49th District 

 
Michelle Maldonado 
Virginia House of Delegates 
50th District 
 
 

 
Dave Marsden 
Virginia State Senate 
37th District 

 
T. Montgomery !Monty” Mason 
Virginia State Senate 
1st District 

 
Jennifer McClellan 
Virginia State Senate 
9th District 

 
Jeremy McPike 
Virginia State Senate 
29th District 

 
Joseph D. Morrissey 
Virginia State Senate 
16th District 

 
Candi Mundon King 
Virginia House of Delegates 
2nd District 
 



 

 

 
Chap Petersen 
Virginia State Senate 
34th District 

 
 
Sam Rasoul 
Virginia House of Delegates 
11th District 

 
Don L. Scott, Jr. 
Virginia House of Delegates 
80th District 
 

 
Briana Sewell 
Virginia House of Delegates 
51st District 

 
Irene Shin 
Virginia House of Delegates 
86th District 

 
Mark Sickles 
Virginia House of Delegates 
43rd District 

 
Marcus Simon  
Virginia House of Delegates 
53rd District 
 

 
Shelly Simonds 
Virginia House of Delegates 
94th District 
 

 
Lionell Spruill, Sr.  
Virginia State Senate 
5th District 
 

 
Suhas Subramanyam 
Virginia House of Delegates 
87th District  
 



 

 

 
Richard C. "Rip" Sullivan, Jr. 
Virginia House of Delegates 
48th District 
 

 
Schuyler VanValkenburg 
Virginia House of Delegates 
72nd District 
 
 

 
Rodney Willett 
Virginia House of Delegates 
73rd District 
 

 
Angelia Williams Graves 
Virginia House of Delegates  
90th District 


